October 2010 Meeting Minutes

This month's meeting was held October 9th at the Eastfield College flying site. There were 12 members in attendance.

Ralph Snow reported \$3608.17 in the club treasury as of October 8th. This was after paying out \$105 to DRCC for the use of the field (\$5 x 21 registered fliers) and \$350 to the scout troop for the dinners (\$7 x 50 guaranteed). Ralph stated that the \$350 check had not yet been posted to the account and Warren Bean agreed to contact the scouts to see if there is a problem. Three members renewed their memberships at the meeting.

There was a brief discussion about next year's Fly-In. It was suggested that DEAF-25 be a three-day event, with informal flying on the Friday and no pilot fees that day. This will be taken under consideration.

Ralph reported that he had sent an e-mail about the Irving Symphony concerts for kids to Linda Eakle to see if she would be interested in flying a helicopter at the concerts, and was awaiting her reply. Jack Hamilton had suggested Linda as a possible candidate since she had flown indoors at the Love Field aviation museum.

The members were reminded that nominations for club officers would be on the agenda for the November meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM.

Ralph Snow DEAF Secretary/Treasurer